
Jason T. Maloy, CPL 
5900 Turtle Creek Drive 

Plano, TX 75093 
(469) 688-9262 

jmaloy@tallcottonenergy.com 
___________________________________________________________ 
January 7, 2025 
 
Carl D. Campbell, CPL 
820 Gessner Rd, Ste 1650 
Houston, Texas 77024-4279 
 
Re:  AAPL Nomination – Matt Beavers, CPL 
  
Dear Mr. Campbell:  
 
It is with great pleasure and a sincere honor that I nominate Matt Beavers for consideration to 
the Executive Committee for American Association of Professional Landmen.  Specifically, I 
recommend Matt for the role of Treasurer.  I have included a copy of his resume and had 
multiple discussions with him regarding the duties related to serving in this capacity.  
 
Matt received his BBA from an AAPL Accredited Program in 2009 and subsequently 
obtained his MBA in 2017.  He has been involved in both AAPL and OCAPL boards and 
committees since joining the energy industry.   He was a leader in both his undergraduate and 
graduate programs and has joined other charity boards in his community.  He is also a leader 
in his career as a land professional as his roles within his current and former employers are 
impressive.  He currently manages a multidisciplinary team and is responsible for multiple 
drilling rigs across multiple basins. In other words, he is a great manager of his time and 
resources and understands how to interpret and integrate financial data into his decision-
making process. 
 
He served multiple terms on OCAPL board of directors as secretary, treasurer and vice 
president in addition to serving on the AAPL board of directors since 2023.  He was also 
named OCAPL Landman of the Year in 2022.   
 
As a past treasurer of AAPL, I have a unique perspective on the position and believe Matt 
would not only be a good fit, but also thrive in the role.  His ability to communicate 
effectively will help him review financial data and prepare presentations for the board of 
directors regarding American Association of Professional Landmen Inc., Landman 
Scholarship Trust, AAPL Educational Foundation, Inc. and NAPE Expo Charities Fund. 
 
Best, 

 
Jason Maloy, CPL 
  

mailto:jasonmaloy@hotmail.com

